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On December 19th, 2022, our society had the esteemed opportunity 

to showcase our talent during the NAAC Visit to our college. The 

NAAC (National Assessment and Accreditation Council) visit holds 

significant importance for colleges as it plays a crucial role in 

determining their rankings and overall accreditation status. 

During the visit, the NAAC team meticulously evaluates various 

aspects of the college, including infrastructure, academic quality, 

faculty competence, student support services, and extracurricular 

activities. These assessments are instrumental in determining the 

college's ranking and accreditation, which in turn influences its 

reputation and standing in the academic community. 

Our society played a pivotal role in contributing to the positive 

ranking of our college. Through our collective efforts and dedication, 



we have consistently showcased our talent and creativity in our 

performances. Our contributions not only reflect the vibrant cultural 

landscape of our college but also demonstrate our commitment to 

excellence beyond academics. 

During the NAAC visit, our society's performance was met with 

admiration and enthusiasm from all attendees, including the NAAC 

team members, college administrators, faculty, and fellow students. 

Our stellar performance not only entertained but also left a lasting 

impression, highlighting the cultural richness and vibrancy of our 

college community. 

Performing members in the event: 

Ashutosh, Aman, Abhishek, H Mohit Singh, Kamal, Ankit, Aarti 

Bansal, Krishna, Reshu, Aditi Attar, Mahi Gangwar, Riya Abrol, Bhuvi 

Chawla 

 


